GOV. BROWN SET TO RULE ON SEX
ABUSE BILL

On September 6, the California Senate passed
SB 131, the bill that makes it easier for
alleged victims of sexual abuse to sue if the
molestation happened when they were a minor.
But it does not apply to the public sector,
just to institutions such as the Catholic
Church.

Bill Donohue wrote a letter today to California Governor Jerry
Brown about the bill. He will decide its fate; he has until
October 13. To read the letter, click here.


https://www.catholicleague.org/gov-brown-set-to-rule-on-sex-abuse-bill/
https://www.catholicleague.org/gov-brown-set-to-rule-on-sex-abuse-bill/
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/60259-california-governor-jerry-brown-introduces-his-budget-propos-300x257.jpg
http://catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/Letter-to-Gov.-Brown1.pdf

